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December 14, 2016 
 
Dear Stakeholder: 
 
The Ministry of Labour is extending an invitation to you to participate in our annual Safe At Work Ontario 
(SAWO) strategic consultations taking place in January 2016.  The purpose of the sessions is to update 
stakeholders on current initiatives and obtain input on the Ministry’s planned blitzes and initiatives for 2017-
2018.  
 
The Ministry of Labour is inviting employer and labour representatives to ensure that both perspectives are heard in 
developing the plans for the upcoming year.  Participants will be provided with the opportunity to provide input on how 
Ontario’s occupational health and safety enforcement strategy can work to optimize workplace health, safety and fairness. 
These discussions will give you the opportunity to help shape the future direction of the Ministry’s compliance and 
education campaigns.  There will also be a Q&A panel consisting of members from the Ministry of Labour and the Health 
and Safety Associations. 
 
We hope you will accept this invitation to participate in the dialogue. Below is a list of sessions that will be taking 
place in Toronto, Ontario at the Centre of Health and Social Innovation at 5110 Creekbank Dr., Mississauga. 
 

Date Time Stakeholder Group RSVP link 
Jan 12, 2017 10:00 am – 12:00 pm Mining RSVP Mining 
Jan 12, 2017 1:00 pm – 3:00 pm Construction RSVP Construction 
Jan 17, 2017 10:00 am – 12:00 pm Industrial/Education/Government 

– Employer 
RSVP Industrial/Edu/Gov't - 
Employer 

Jan 17, 2017 1:00 pm – 3:00 pm Industrial/Education/Government 
– Union 

RSVP Industrial/Edu/Gov't - 
Union 

Jan 18, 2017 10:00 am – 12:00 Health – Employer RSVP Health Sector - Employer 
Jan 18, 2017 1:00 pm – 3:00 pm Health – Union  RSVP Health Sector - Union 

 
Participation is by registration only, as space is limited.  To register, please select the appropriate EventBrite link above to 
register for the consultation(s) of your choosing.  The registration cut-off date is December 30, 2016. 
 
If you encounter any technical difficulties, have questions or comments, or would like to know about sessions in other 
areas of the province, please email the ministry at the following address: SAWOConsultations@Ontario.ca. 

 
Ensuring continued engagement with our stakeholders is vital to the success and improvement of workplace health and 
safety culture in Ontario. 
 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/mining-sawo-consultations-registration-28002139152
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/construction-sawo-consultations-registration-29624211815
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/industrialeducationgovt-sawo-consultations-employer-registration-29624299076
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/industrialeducationgovt-sawo-consultations-employer-registration-29624299076
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/industrialeducationgovt-sawo-consultations-union-registration-29624562865
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/industrialeducationgovt-sawo-consultations-union-registration-29624562865
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/health-sector-sawo-consultations-employer-registration-30271122743
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/health-sector-sawo-consultations-union-registration-30272356433
mailto:SAWOConsultations@Ontario.ca?subject=SAWO%20Consultations%20Response:%20GTA%20Construction


Sincerely, 
 
(Original signed by)                                                                               
 
Peter Augruso 
 
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Operations Division 
Ministry of Labour 
 

  

 
 
 


